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YEAR 2 LEAVERS DISCO and SERVICE 
We will be inviting our Year 2 children to a final disco in school on Tuesday 23rd July at 5.00 until 6.30pm.  

The children will celebrate their leavers’ service on Tuesday 23rd July in church at 2pm.  
All are welcome. 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

We approach the last few days of the school term. Very shortly, we will be waving all our big Year 2 children 

goodbye and good luck in the junior school. Keep working hard and learning lots of new things. The end of the 

school year is a great time to give thanks.  

 

Thank you to all our parents for supporting the education of your children so well; reading books, learning  

spellings, completing any homework and getting the children to school everyday.  

 

Thank you to our teachers and teaching assistants who work so hard all year to make sure the children are well 

looked after, filling them with confidence so that they are always learning something new, everyday.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Jones and the kitchen staff who make sure that over 400 children and quite a lot of staff are 

fed everyday.  

 

Thank you to Mr Davies and the cleaners who makes sure that our school is clean, tidy and safe every day.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Lackey, Mrs Jamieson and Mrs Cable who answer enquiries, pass on messages, pay all the bills, 

make sure we have the resources we need and welcome everyone to school with a smile.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Jennings, Mrs Smith and all the Magpies staff who make sure all the children have fun in break-

fast and after school club. 

 

Thank you to Mrs Nolan, Miss Hart and Mrs Harris who make sure that all the children who need that little bit 

extra have all they need to achieve.  

 

Thank to all our parents, grandparents and friends who have supported all our FOSMMIS events this year. You 

have raised so much for our school already.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Maddocks, our senior leadership team and governors who make sure we are always finding 

ways to improve.  

 

Thank you to Father Ian and our wonderful parish who are always there to support us and help us to grow closer 

to God.  

 

The biggest thank you belongs to our children. Thank you for trying hard, having fun, always being excited 

and ready to learn. You are the reason we do all we can and we work so hard. Have a wonderful summer, stay 

safe, don’t stop learning and always listen to your mum and dad.  

 

Lots of love, Mrs Byrne   xxx 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 23rd July PART TIME MORNING NURSERY CLOSED  
All nursery children are invited for party afternoon 12.30.m.—

3.00p.m. 

Tuesday 23rd July Year 2 Leavers’ Service at 2pm 

Tuesday 23rd July  Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 5.00p.m.— 6.30p.m. 

Wednesday 24th July  Nursery closes today for all nursery children 

Thursday 25th July Finish for the Summer Holidays at 2pm 

Tuesday 3rd September Year 1 and Year 2 children return to school 

Wednesday 4th September Reception children begin– part time 

Wednesday 4th September Year 1 Induction Meeting for Parents at 6pm 

Thursday 5th September Year 2 Induction Meeting for Parents at 6pm 

Summer Reading Challenge 2019 – ‘Space Chase’ 
As we know, children’s reading can ‘dip’ during the long 

summer holidays. The Summer Reading 

Challenge encourages children to visit their local library 

in a bid to keep up their reading skills and confidence.  

 

It’s about children enjoying what they read and discov-

ering more about books.   

 
The Challenge this year is called Space Chase. Aimed at 4 – 11 year olds, the  

Challenge is simple: to read six or more library books over the summer, collecting  

rewards and incentives along the way.  Every child completing the challenge  

receives a certificate and medal. 

KEY STRINGS PERFORMANCE 

 

Last Friday, the children were entertained and ed-

ucated by a performance from ‘Key Strings’. The 

duo performed on a range of musical instruments 

and allowed the children to have a go.  

 

All the children had a wonderful time and learned 

a lot about different instruments played by an  

orchestra and about a range of different music.  

Thank you to Year 6 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 were thrilled to be invited 
to the junior school to watch the Year 6 

leavers’ play.  
 

It was magnificent and the children learned 
so much about the history of Liverpool.  

 
Well done and thank you to the staff and 

children of Year 6.  
 


